
NEWSLETTER

Our friends at Cherry Tree Primary School are
recruiting for the position of 'Administrator'. This
attractive opportunity comes with an offer of
relevant CPD (continual professional development)
and a chance to work within a warm, upbeat team.
The post would be permanent for 30 hours per
week (plus INSET days, plus 5 days) between the
hours of 10:00-17:00 (although could be 09:30-
16:30 if needed). Please see the full advert here:
https://www.cherrytree.herts.sch.uk/vacancies 

Dear Parents/Carers,
Thank you for your continued support with trying to reduce
the spread of Covid - it is much appreciated.  
It has been another busy week in school with lots of great
learning taking place. Please can you continue to hear
your children read regularly at home. Asking them
questions about what they have read and checking they
understand what the words mean will really support their
learning. 
There has been positive feedback about the online
Parents' Evening which is great; I hope that you feel
supported in how to help your children at home.
Thank you to all of you who have completed the online
safety questionnaire as it will help us to support you and
your children over the year. Here is the link 
 https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BFS-Online-Safety-
2021
Have a good weekend.
Mrs Jackson
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VACANCY AT CHERRY TREE

We would like to welcome Mrs Fairbanks and Mrs
Khan this week who will be joining our Midday
Supervisory Team.

NEW STAFF

PARENT COFFEE MORNINGS
These are taking place in the Bungalow on
Wednesday mornings from 9-10am.
Alison Hayward, Pastoral Team Leader

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
19th November: Children in Need
 8th December: Parent Voice Meeting
13th December: Flu vaccinations
17th December: Christmas Dinner and Christmas
Jumper Day. School finishes at 1.30pm

We held a Children's Parliament session in our
assembly on Monday this week where the classes
had the opportunity to talk about what it is like to be
a pupil at Beechfield. It was overwhelmingly positive
and Mrs Mohran tweeted what her class said.

CHILDREN'S PARLIAMENT

ECO COUNCIL - CLASS PLEDGES
While the COP26 summit has
been  taking place, each
class at Beechfield has been
thinking about  a pledge to
help the planet. 
Here is Oak class's pledge: 
We will put them on their
class page on the website for
everyone to see. 

On Friday 19th November, please come to school
dressed in your brightest clothing and include spots if
you can!  Please bring a 50p donation for this
fantastic cause. Thank you. 
Miss Morgan.

CHILDREN IN NEED 2021
VISITORS TO THE OFFICE
Please be reminded that if you need to visit the
school office, a mask must be worn.  We also
request only one visitor at a time please. If you see
someone is already inside, please wait outside
until they come out. Thank you.

https://www.cherrytree.herts.sch.uk/vacancies
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BFS-Online-Safety-2021


Tel
01923 221269

Email
admin@beechfield.herts.sch.uk

Web
www.beechfield.herts.sch.uk

Twitter
BFS_Watford

Facebook
Beechfield School

The recent Maths workshop by Ms Essex can be found on
the school website on the Parents Information/Parent
Workshops page.  

MATHS WORKSHOP

Apple Class watched a video
and painted poppies in
remembrance of the men
and women in World War I
Lest we forget.

REMEMBRANCE

LOVE LEARNING

BE KIND

WORK HARD

Watford Foodbank have
thanked everyone at
Beechfield for their kind
donations at the Harvest
Festival. Well done to our Y5+Y6 football team who played Cherry

Tree away last week and displayed great sportsmanship. 
 They played very well in a hard fought game that was 2-2
at half time.  Cherry Tree clinched the win in the second
half with a final score of 6-3.  Well done to our goal-
scorers Zac (2) and Kalp (1).  We are looking forward to a
return match at home.

BEECHFIELD v CHERRY TREE

Lemon class were looking at
the different seasons in
Science this week. 
Ash class enjoyed learning
the glockenspiel!
Y6 have been learning a new
skill - sewing! 

Ash class has been working hard in Science - they have
been looking for any crystallisation in their rocks, using
microscopes and magnifying glasses! 
As part of Year 5’s Forces topic in Science, Elder class
carried out an experiment to find out if there was a link
between an object’s mass and its weight.
Damson class have learnt to identify the features of a
Tudor house.
Amazing persuasive writing from Oak class!

SCHOOL FUNDRAISING
A big thank you to everyone taking part in our school
fundraising activities last half term.  The non-uniform
day raised £155!


